
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE ATTENDANCE AT 
A MEETING BY 

CALEDONIA VILLAGE BOARD MEMBERS 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the Caledonia Village Board may 
be attending Celebrating our Region: BBQ in the Park Series event being held by The Johnson Foundation at 
Wingspread on Wednesday, June 26, 2019 starting at 5:30 p.m., and ending at 7:30 p.m. at Crawford Park, 5199 
Chester Lane, Racine, WI.  No official Caledonia business will be conducted at this event.  
 
 
Dated June 25, 2019. 
 
       Karie Pope 
       Village Clerk 
 
 


